
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Mitchell Freeway Extension: Burns Beach Road to Hester Avenue 

 

NIGHT ROAD CLOSURES 
Wanneroo Road at Flynn Drive, Neerabup 
14 June 2017 
 

Wanneroo Road will be closed in both directions at 

Flynn Drive, Neerabup from 7pm Wednesday 14 June 

to 5am Thursday 15 June (weather permitting). 

 

Road users will be detoured around the work area via 

Flynn Drive. 

 

Signage will be in place to guide road users through the 

detours. 

 

Road users are urged to plan ahead and allow 

additional time for their journeys.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The closure is required for finishing works at the 

Wanneroo Road/Flynn Drive intersection.  

 

If weather interrupts the works they will need to be 

rescheduled and further information will be available on 

the Main Roads WA website. 

 

For further road closure information, please call 1800 

883 402 or email MFEenquiries@cpbcon.com.au. 
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